
 
From: Emily Andrews <emily.andrews@recordsfinder.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 1:14 AM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <Mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Valerie Wolford <Communications@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Re: RE: Broken links 
 
Dear Molly, 
 
Thanks a lot for your support. 
 
Will be looking forward to feedback of the suggested articles. 
 
Take Care, 
 
Emily 
 
   
 


